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Perinatal hospice is not related to abortions. There is no need for this topic to be 
included as part of abortion informed consent. The only reason is to attempt to guilt 
women into making a choice not to abort, without regard for whether they are in a 
situation to raise that child in a good environment. Guilt and shame have no part in 
health care.


